
  
 
 
 

Thursday, May 22, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
There will be no Sewing Club today after school. 
 
SLC meeting today at lunch today in room 113. 
 
The SLC team wants to thank Hillcrest for a very successful 3 days of bake sale last week. In total 
over $600 was raised to go to the Coquitlam Animal Hospital and Hawthorne Senior Community. This 
money will be used to help supplement the Crest Cares BINGO drive. THANK YOU HILLCREST!  
 
Tomorrow is the last day to bring in items for Crest Cares BINGO! The SLC team will be collecting all 
BINGO items as well as BINGO sheets on Friday. Thank you to all classes that participated in this 
school wide activity. We look forward to seeing what each class brought in for these great causes. 
Each square completed is worth 5 points. The SLC team will add up the points and announce the 
winning class on Monday. If any BINGO sheets are completed early, hand them in to Ms. Duncan for 
bonus points. 
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